
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 
 Desford Road 

  Thurlaston 
                                                    Leicester 

14th October 2022                      LE9 7TE 
Telephone: 01455 888243 

      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
From the Fosse Village’s Foodbank 
I just wanted to drop you a quick note to say how very much the school's Harvest collection to the Stoney 
Stanton and Community Hub is appreciated. The Food Bank takes referrals for all the Fosse Villages and is very 
busy. The gifts you provided were most appropriate and are already being distributed. Please thank everyone 
who contributed and let them know they really are making a difference to people within our communities.  
Kindest Regards  
Maggie Wright  (Treasurer Stoney Stanton Food Bank and Community Hub) 
 

It was a great morning on Wednesday in Class 1 when parents were invited to see phonics teaching in action. I 
trust that all the parents who were able to attend found it useful and enjoyable. Thank you to Miss Fielder and 
Miss Wyner. 
 

Today we had a representative of Blythswood Trust which runs a children’s shoe box appeal each year in 
assembly. A leaflet explaining is being sent home today. If you wish to take part please send in your filled 
shoeboxes  by 10th November 2022. 
 

We will be holding an Open Day for prospective parents on 28th October from 9:30 to 3pm. There is no need 
for parents to book a slot they can just turn up and see the school as it is on a normal day. Please encourage 
parents of children who are due to start school next autumn to come and have a look around. We also have 
some space in some year groups. 
 

School Food Services have reminded school that they will be serving week 1 on the menu when we return.  
 

The PTA have decided to close down the general Whatsapp group at the meeting on Thursday night. As it was 
no longer serving its intended purpose. The group will be closed in due course but please could you remove 
yourself from the group. Communication from the PTA hybrid meetings will be shared via the school 
communication channels. In due course the PTA will be sharing the proposed events and asking for your help 
to run them and contribute to them. They have carefully considered the results of the questionnaire that was 
sent out and wish to thank all those that shared their thoughts.  

During the half term break we will be having some work done on the school. The hall, library, front corridor 
and class 4 are being painted. The front playground will be being resurfaced. Unfortunately the 2 shelters are 
unlikely to cope with the move and funds will at present only allow for one to be replaced.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 
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Maggie Wright  (Treasurer Stoney Stanton Food Bank and Community Hub) 
 

It was a great morning on Wednesday in Class 1 when parents were invited to see phonics teaching in action. I 
trust that all the parents who were able to attend found it useful and enjoyable. Thank you to Miss Fielder and 
Miss Wyner. 
 

Today we had a representative of Blythswood Trust which runs a children’s shoe box appeal each year in 
assembly. A leaflet explaining is being sent home today. If you wish to take part please send in your filled 
shoeboxes  by 10th November 2022. 
 

We will be holding an Open Day for prospective parents on 28th October from 9:30 to 3pm. There is no need 
for parents to book a slot they can just turn up and see the school as it is on a normal day. Please encourage 
parents of children who are due to start school next autumn to come and have a look around. We also have 
some space in some year groups. 
 

School Food Services have reminded school that they will be serving week 1 on the menu when we return.  
 

The PTA have decided to close down the general Whatsapp group at the meeting on Thursday night. As it was 
no longer serving its intended purpose. The group will be closed in due course but please could you remove 
yourself from the group. Communication from the PTA hybrid meetings will be shared via the school 
communication channels. In due course the PTA will be sharing the proposed events and asking for your help 
to run them and contribute to them. They have carefully considered the results of the questionnaire that was 
sent out and wish to thank all those that shared their thoughts.  

During the half term break we will be having some work done on the school. The hall, library, front corridor 
and class 4 are being painted. The front playground will be being resurfaced. Unfortunately the 2 shelters are 
unlikely to cope with the move and funds will at present only allow for one to be replaced.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 
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